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As a parent of a virtual charter school student, I firmly believe that every child, 

regardless of the school they attend, deserves access to fair education funding. HB 

2583 is a crucial step in leveling the playing field, ensuring that virtual charter 

students receive the same essential resources as their peers in traditional public 

schools. This is about creating equal opportunities for success—for all Oregon 

students. Let's take action now to make fairness in education a reality! 


